
 

 

Learn to SucceedLearn to Succeed

Penwortham Priory Post
10 June 2022

Key Dates

Did you know that the 
term dates for this 
academic year, as well as 
the following two years, 
are available to view 
and download from our 
website?  
www.priory.lancs.sch.uk/
parents/termdates

Mon, 13 - Weds, 15 June
Year 10 Work Experience 
placements

15, 16 & 21 June
Year 8 Geography Lake 
District Trip (3 cohorts)

16 June 3.05pm-4.30pm
Year 8 Cookery Club 
(booking essential)

Mon, 20 June
Year 10 Preston College 
sampling day

Tues, 21 June
Year 10 Runshaw College 
sampling day 

Thurs, 23 June
Year 11 last day - final 
exam followed by 
celebration assembly.
Learning for Life Day 5
School closure at 1.10pm

Fri, 24 June
Year 11 Alton Towers trip
Year 8 The Big Bang 
Science Fair Trip

Thurs, 30 June
Years 7-10 Rewards Trips

Priory's Ukraine Fundraising Day 
On Friday, 27 May pupils and staff supported the Ukraine fundraising 
appeal by donating £1 to wear items of blue and yellow.  From hair 
accessories to t-shirts, tops and ties, this brought a colourful end to 
the term with a great cause in mind. 

In addition to the donations, we held a bake sale at break time. It is safe to say, the 
cakes sold in record speed! We even had a queue outside the Food Technology 
room with pupils hungry for a slice of the action. Languages teachers, Mrs Bailey 
and Mrs Scully, also embraced the day by creating Ukraine-themed activities for 
the pupils during their French lessons.

Organiser, Miss Beesley, said "The kindness and generosity of the pupils 
throughout has been fantastic and very humbling. From volunteers Henry W (Yr 
9), DaMari S (Yr9) and Ella G (Yr8) helping out on the cake stall, pupils and staff 
providing cake donations to large monetary individual donations from Jack J (Yr9) 
and Afnan S (Yr8) and, Darcy C (Yr11)who donated a large number of toiletries. 
We would also like to personally thank Morrison's at Riversway for their very 
generous community donation to our cake sale - their cakes were delicious!"

The final amount of money raised for the day was £248.98.
Continued overleaf.



Learn to SucceedLearn to Succeed

Continued from front page.

The total is such a fantastic amount and this will benefit so 
many families who are suffering from the war in Ukraine, we 
are sure they will greatly appreciate what Priory families have 
done for them. 

We will now use the money to purchase the relevant goods 
and equipment required for the Ukraine families which will be 
taken to MCR Therapies in Fulwood, who will deliver them to 
where they need to be. We will also use part of the money for 
an online donation point where it again can be used as 
required.

Thank you to everyone 
again for the part they 
played in making this a 
very successful day.

Miss Beesley 
and Mrs Willis 

Year 10 Work Experience
Good luck to the Year 10 pupils who are going out on 
work experience next week.  

Due to the pandemic unfortunately not all pupils have been able to 
secure a placement since the lifting of COVID restrictions.  Pupils 
who remain in school will have the opportunity to participate in 
virtual work experience and different employers will be featured 
each day.
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College Sampling Days 
Year 10 pupils have been given the opportunity to visit Newman, Preston 
and Runshaw College to further explore their options for life after Priory.  

Pupils will take part in different classes during 
each day, allowing them to experience college life.

Preston’s College  Monday, 20 June 2022
Runshaw College Tuesday, 21 June 2022
Newman College Tuesday, 5 July 2022

The visits are free and transport will be provided 
by the colleges. Pupils must arrive at school as normal and will return before the end 
of the day in time for the school buses.

Pupils must be in full uniform on the day.  

Letters have been circulated this week to pupils and emailed to parents.  A copy can 
be downloaded from the school website at>> www.priory.lancs.sch.uk/parents/letters

Year 9 Pupils - English Literature Set Text
During the Autumn term the current Year 9 (going into Year 10) will study 
compulsory components of GCSE English Literature which they will be 

assessed on in their final exams.  This year pupils will study Charles Dickens’ A Christmas Carol and 
Shakespeare’s Macbeth.

Parents are advised it is in their child’s best interest to purchase their own copy of their studied text. Whilst this 
is not compulsory, stock in the department is limited and having their own copy will mean your child can highlight 
and annotate, making the text a valuable revision aid.  

If you wish to purchase one of these texts, it is recommended 
that you do so ready for the new academic year. Texts can be 
ordered from retailers such as Amazon for around £3.00-£6.00 
each.

Recommended editions are:

A Christmas Carol  ISBN: 9781407143644 
Pupils will need the actual novel 

Macbeth  ISBN 9780198324003
Pupils will need the play script 

http://www.priory.lancs.sch.uk/parents/letters 
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The Harris Art Gallery and 
Courtauld Institute of Art
Mural Project 
Prior to lockdown plans were afoot for Priory pupils to work 
with a local artist on a project featuring Preston Docks, which would be exhibited in the Harris 
Art Gallery. The project was part of an ongoing partnership between The Courtauld and The 
Harris. Then Covid struck and The Harris closed for refurbishment until 2024. 

When everything reopened, The Courtauld contacted 
Lead Teacher of Art, Mrs Hopes, and asked if we would 
like to be involved in another project, alongside another 
school and the local artist. Mrs Hopes excitedly agreed. 

The brief was then set:  
 During the period of around two years, The Harris will 
be surrounded by temporary hoardings and the front 
section of these is to have a mural created by a local 
artist and two schools. The Courtauld is working with 
Year 9 pupils at Penwortham Priory Academy and Christ 
the King Catholic High School to create a mural for the 
hoardings that will use art and art history approaches 
to draw from the themes of industrial heritage and 
migration to Preston. 

In each school the project planning was delivered by 
artists Toya Walker and Gavin Renshaw through a 
series of short sessions delivered virtually and in person 
and one whole-day workshop in school. Pupils worked 
independently and in collaboration to respond to a 
series of practical activities, using their artworks to plan 
the mural design.  
 The aims were to: 
• Understand the themes of migration and industrial 

heritage and how they relate to people’s personal 
experiences 

• Know how to translate social and historical 
themes into contemporary artworks, and why 
artists sometimes use historical starting points in 
their work 

• Work individually and as a group to create 
personal and collective responses to the themes 

• Understand how artworks can be scaled up 
or down depending on the medium, site and 
audiences 

• Understand some of the professional methods 
and techniques of artists and illustrators 

 
The mural is currently being painted by Gavin 
Renshaw #mrteaone in preparation, undercover in 
the locality. Gavin’s large scale art works can be seen 
across the country and in Avenham, Preston. 

Continued next page...
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Year 8: 
Do you love 
cooking
and being 
creative in
the kitchen?
Limited Places Available

Mrs Cowell will be running her next Creative 
Cookery workshop for Year 8 pupils on 
Thurs, 16 June from 3.05pm to 4.30pm where 
you’ll be celebrating World Tapas Day!

It's World Tapas Day that 
day and to celebrate, Year 
8 are invited to a FREE 
tapas making workshop. 
Tapas are small portions 
of savoury Spanish food. 
We'll be making some 
meatballs, some tortilla 
(a type of omelette) 
and some skewers of 
vegetables and chorizo. 

It’s free but there are only 
12 places up for grabs 
which will be given to the 
first Year 8 pupils who 

contact Mrs Cowell 
via Teams Chat.  

If you've got a slot, 
please let her know 
any allergies or 
dietary requirements 
in advance, and 
make sure you have 
organised your safe 
travel home.

Gavin is part of the Paint Preston project and has 
worked in collaboration with many local artists including 
Colin Binns and Turner Prize Winner Lubaina Himid, 
whose work pupils are all familiar with. Most recently, 
Gavin assisted Chris Dorning #cunningcraftsman on 
his mural on the Black-A-Moor pub in Preston.  
 

Mrs Hopes said, 
"On 24 May a 
group of pupils 
who worked on 
the planning 
went to see 
progress so far 
on the mural. 
Pupils spent the 
hour discussing 

with Renshaw how he planned and developed this 
particular piece and his other pieces. Pupils also asked 
him about all aspects of his career and his art as part 
of their careers exploration."
 
The mural is due for completion in June and will be 
installed before we finish for the summer break. At 
which point, all pupils involved will be invited back for a 
celebration gathering to receive thanks for their input. 

The Harris Art Gallery and 
Courtauld Institute of Art 
Mural Project continued 
from previous page.

Mrs Hopes 
Lead Teacher of Art

Head of Learning for Life
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Supporters must be 16 years of age or older   
 

Buy A Ticket 

It’s simple—choose 6 numbers between 0-9 and if 
they match the weekly lottery draw, you win great 
prizes. One of our players will win a cash prize every 
week, maybe even the £25k jackpot! Tickets cost just 
£1 per week and the proceeds are donated to 
Penwortham Priory Academy 

Every Saturday at 8pm the numbers are drawn and 
posted online. Winners are notified by email and 
winnings paid into the account of your choice.  

The easiest way to join our lottery is online by direct 
debit or debit card.  

 It’s so easy to join and will make a real 
difference to Penwortham Priory 
Academy  

  

• Tickets cost just £1 

• All profits go to our school 

• Local cash prize every week 

• Chance to win the £25,000 jackpot! 

• Drawn every Saturday at 8pm 

 

 

 

 
To start supporting, visit:  
yourschoollottery.co.uk 
and search for: Penwortham Priory 

 
Supporters must be 16 years of age or older   

First Draw This Saturday!
It's not too late to get your tickets for our school lottery - the first draw is tomorrow (11 June).

The school’s ‘Your School Lottery’ is part of the Gatherwell Ltd lottery group which was established with a core 
value of being an ethical lottery provider to help schools facing growing financial pressure.

By taking part, the pupils here at Priory will benefit directly regardless of who wins as every penny raised goes 
straight back to our school. There is a guaranteed cash winner for the school each week and the chance to win 
the £25,000 jackpot!

It's easy to get your tickets online - only £1 each:
You can choose to set up a direct debit, a recurring card payment or a one-off payment by card (the minimum 
term for this is 5 weeks at £5). If you're able to take part, please visit our ‘Your School Lottery’ page to purchase 
your first tickets >>

www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/penwortham-priory-academy
For further details and FAQs please see below or visit our website at 
www.priory.lancs.sch.uk/fundraising-priory/school-lottery Good Luck!

http://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/penwortham-priory-academy
http://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/penwortham-priory-academy
http://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/penwortham-priory-academy
http://www.priory.lancs.sch.uk/fundraising-priory/school-lottery
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On Thursday, pupils 
in Year 10 had an 
opportunity to try 
advanced mathematics 
when LUSoM visited to 
deliver a lesson. 

The Lancaster University School of Maths 
is a sixth form community where talented 
mathematicians can excel. Based close to 
Cardinal Newman College in Preston, they 
will provide an intellectually stimulating and 
challenging curriculum along with high-quality 
resources for 16-19 year olds who love maths.

The college will welcome its first intake when 
it opens in September 2022.

Mr Kenrick
Head of Maths

Extra Curricular: Debate Club
Debate Club, led my Miss Ackers, meets every Wednesday lunchtime in HU6 
where pupils get to put forward their arguments.  The group consider it important 
that the rest of the school gets to know what they're discussing and hear about 
their achievements. Here's what was discussed this week, written by Grace D, 
Year 9:

“Today in debate club we debated on whether in the UK we should bring back the death penalty. 
We had many great arguments such as "Are we really able 
to put a price on murdered people's deaths?", "Where do we 
draw the line?" and "What about all the innocent people who 
have been executed?".

In conclusion we did not reach a final decision and after 
voting we were split three ways.” 

Grace D (9W1)
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The sun was beaming down 
on the second rounders 
tournament of the season, 
with five South Ribble Teams 
attending the Year 10 event 
held here at Priory on Tuesday. 

Our girls grew in strength and 
confidence through each game and 
although we didn't finish top it was a 
great effort and teamwork was shown 
from all - thank you girls! 

Team:  
Francesca L, Sara T, Maya P, 
Bryanny A-W, Phoebe B Fatima P, 
Maddie S, Paige H, Abbie B

Year 10 Rounders Tounament 
At Priory
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It's Full 'STEM' 
Ahead for Year 9 
Girls
Year 9 girls were invited to take part in a 
STEM careers event held just before the half 
term break.  

The focus of the event was to inform girls about the 
opportunities available in engineering, construction 
and manufacturing.  The group also spent time 
focusing on what education pathways are available 
for them when they leave Priory and researched 
possible apprenticeship opportunities.  

The Lancashire Work-Based Learning Forum, 
who delivered the event, represents over 20 
training providers, colleges and universities across 
Lancashire.  The Forum works with schools, 
employers and relevant stakeholders to promote 
the high-quality work based learning opportunities 
available. They currently deliver the Department 
for Education funded ASK programme throughout 
Lancashire and Cumbria, and the Apprenticeship 
and Technical Education Project working with Year 
9 girls from selected schools across Lancashire.  
These events aim to raise awareness; improve 
knowledge and understanding and increase 
inclination towards STEM and construction-related 
subjects and careers.

Mrs Massey, who organised the workshop said, "The 
girls tackled the activities in a really mature way, 
asking great questions.  Some were unaware of the 
different routes available post 16.  It was wonderful 
to hear the girls talk about their aspirations and start 
to make plans for their future."

Mrs Massey
Science Teacher
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What's the best thing 
you've learnt this 
week?
Every week, teaching staff, venture out of the 
classroom to chat with our pupils and find out 
what they've really enjoyed the most about their 
learning this week.

Here's what they said:

Year 8 pupil, speaking about her English lesson with 
Miss Nicholls...

"I learnt that if I was living in the 16th century I would 
have been classed as a witch and burned at the stake!"

Year 10 pupil speaking about her English revision 
lesson with Miss Thornton...

"I enjoyed being given an independent revision task 
which allowed Miss to come round and check on each 
person.  Miss explains things in great detail which 
helps me understand."

Year 10 pupils speaking about their French lesson with 
Mrs Bailey...

They all agreed that Mrs Bailey’s use of games made 
learning easy and fun. One pupil in the group mentioned 
Mrs Bailey's whiteboard 
game this week which was 
used when learning about 
'food'. 

Miss Nouraghaeii
Assistant Head  

of Science

Teaching 
Assistant
31 hours per week

8.30am - 3.10pm

Fixed term until 31 August 2023

The successful applicant will work under the 
instruction/guidance of teaching/senior staff to 
undertake work/care/support programmes, to 
enable access to learning for pupils and to assist 
the teacher in the management of pupils and the 
classroom. 

A Teaching Assistant qualification is desirable but 
not essential - there will be an opportunity for the 
right candidate to gain a qualification once in post.

For an application pack please visit>>
www.priory.lancs.sch.uk/vacancies

Enquiries can be directed to Mrs A Holland, SENCo, 
via email at a.holland@priory.lancs.sch.uk.  

Closing Date:  9am Fri, 24 June 2022 
Interviews:  Weds, 6 July 2022

http://www.priory.lancs.sch.uk/vacancies
mailto:a.holland@priory.lancs.sch.uk
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Mrs Elliott's Recommended Read 
The Twisted Tree by Rachel Burge

This month Humanities and AR teacher, 
Miss Ackers, has sent in her 'pick'...

Part ghost story, part Nordic thriller - this is a 
twisty, tense and spooky young adult book, 
perfect for fans of Coraline.

Martha can tell things about a person just by 
touching their clothes, as if their emotions 
and memories have been absorbed into 
the fabric. It started the day she fell from 
the tree at her grandma's cabin and became blind in one eye. Determined to 
understand her strange ability, Martha sets off to visit her grandmother, Mormor 
- only to discover Mormor is dead, a peculiar boy is in her cabin and a terrifying 
creature is on the loose. Then the spinning wheel starts creaking, books move 
around and terror creeps in . . .

Set in the remote snows of contemporary Norway, The Twisted Tree is a ghost 
story that twists and turns - and never takes you quite where you'd expect.

I absolutely loved this book! Everyone knows that Coraline is one of my 
favourite books and this is a very similar vibe. Spooky and page turning, and I loved the Norse mythology 

links! It’s fast paced and I’d definitely recommend it to anyone. There isn’t an AR quiz on it but if you’re looking 
for something interesting to read then this is for you. 

AR Book Level: Orange
Miss Ackers

Humanities Teacher

Following his bake sale 
before the half term break, Year 9 
Leon raised a whopping £120.25 
towards his brother's charity, the 
BOPORAN Charitable Trust. 

Head of Year 9, Mrs Bailey, tells 
us that Leon came up with the 
fundraising ideas himself and was 
delighted with the support that he 
received from all here at Priory. 

Leon's 
Fundraising Total
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Mrs Gidden’s Cool Readers Club
Here's what our Cool Readers Club is all about...

They stopped when Covid first hit but now they’re back.  These are our reading stars put forward by their English 
teacher.  We interview them about their current book, what they like reading about and what they like to do when 
they’re not reading.

Introducing, Louis...

Louis had read every football book – so now he 
has moved onto space! 

The Year 7 is currently half way through ‘Unlocking the 
Universe’ by Stephen and Lucy Hawkins. 

“It is a thick book but it is interesting,” said Louis. “I have 
learnt about the different type of black holes and how to get 
in and out of them and about the first person on the moon. 
I have learnt a lot from it. 

“My favourite books are football ones but I have read every 
one of them. I like the one about Lionel Messi the best.” 

Football-mad Louis plays on the wing for Sir Tom Finney 
JFC and watches Preston North End. 

“My favourite subjects in school are PE, Science, English 
and History and I want to do something with sport, perhaps 
be a sports coach, in the future.” 

Louis' English teacher, Miss Nicholls added, 

"Louis is an absolute pleasure to teach and is always enthusiastic about every book he reads. He is constantly 
asking for new recommendations or he’s telling me about random (but amazing!) facts he’s learnt from his 
current read. I can always count on Louis to teach me a few things! Louis brings his love for football to English 
and has managed to read every single one of our Classic Football Heroes books. 
Impressive!" Mrs Gidden 

Head of English
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Sports Facilities at Priory

3G Pitch 
Available For Hire

3G Pitch Hire 
only 

£15 per hour*
Offer extended to 31 August
Junior Football Clubs Only

*Half price saving - normal 
cost £30 for one hour third 
pitch hire.

Offer valid for third pitch 
bookings by junior football 
clubs only. Ends 31 August 
2022.   
FA registered pitch.

We have a new online booking system, simply 
click, pay and play https://pitchbooking.com/
partners/penwortham

Further information on all our facilities go to
www.priory.lancs.sch.uk/facility-hire-at-priory
or email enquiries lettings@priory.lancs.sch.uk

Half Price 

Offer 
For junior football 

clubs.

 Offer Extended  to end ofAugust 2022

KTB Music @ Priory 
Free Trial Day
KTB Music are Priory's peripatetic music tutors delivering 
one-to-one instrument and singing lessons in school. 

On Friday, 24 June KTB Music will be offering free 15 minute 1-1 
taster sessions in school to pupils in Year 7, 8 & 9.  Pupils can sample 
Singing, Drums*, Piano* or Saxophone lessons.

Pupils who would like a taster session should add their name to the sign up sheet with Mr Taylor, Lead Teacher 
of Music, before the end of Fri, 17 June. Pupils interested in further lessons will be given information and a 
registration form to take home to their parents. 

To find out more about KTB Music @ Priory and the 
benefits of music, please visit the school's website at >>
www.priory.lancs.sch.uk/pupils/ktb-music

Pupils who register for music lessons will come out of a 
timetabled class lesson on a rota basis to minimise the 
disruption to their school lessons. Pupils can study to gain 
exam grades, to play in concerts or simply for pleasure.

*Sessions now full.

Come 
Along to 
Debate Club

Every Wednesday lunchtime in HU6

All Year Groups Welcome

http://www.priory.lancs.sch.uk/pupils/ktb-music


National Picnic Week 
18th-26th June 

Food Technology Teacher, Mrs Cowell, is 
inviting pupils to enter two inter-house 

competitions.

Bake a 
set of 
six fruit 
scones

Design 
a new 
sandwich 

Prizes To Be Won
First Place: Amazon Vouchers 
2nd & 3rd Place: Sweet Treats

You’ll be judged on:
• Flavour
• Appearance
• Texture 
• Equal size
They are to be labelled with the entrant’s name and year group and 
brought to the Food Tech room at breaktime on Mon, 20 June. They’ll 
be judged by Mrs Cowell and the leftovers will be offered for sale at 
lunchtime with butter and jam available. All proceeds will go to the 
charity of the year group that the winner belongs to.

You’ll be judged on:
• Originality - ie, Something that exists in the everyday won’t 

win!

• Health properties - We’ll be looking at the nutrition 
provided 

• Drawn and coloured neatly on A4 paper (Entrant’s 
name and year group clearly visible)

• Each ingredient labelled and described using 
tier two language

Designs to be handed in on Tuesday, 21 June before school or at 
breaktime at the Food Tech room. Winners will be notified via Teams and 
the winning designs promoted in the newsletter. 
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After receiving lots of nominations, the 
Science Department has chosen one 

student from each year group for its ... 

Scientist of the 
Week

Year 7  Holly P - Nominated by Miss Hancox for always putting in 100% effort. 
Year 8  Tasha C - Nominated by Mr Cox for her excellent start to 

science at Priory.
Year 9  Grace E – Nominated by Mrs Massey for consistently 

working hard in Science.
Year 10  Tom N - Nominated by Mrs Massey for great progress in 

Biology. 
Year 11   Olivia D – Nominated by Miss Nouraghaeii for her 

excellent Physics revision. 
 

Certificates and prizes will be handed out on 
Monday.

The Work Of The Week is 
from Megan H (Year 9). 

As part of the Year 9 Physics module, 
pupils were asked to research renewable 
and non-renewable energy. They were 
asked to consider the advantages 
and disadvantages.  Megan always 
produces detailed work to a very high 
standard.

Mrs Massey
Science Teacher
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Peer mentoring allows you to build supportive 
relationships with other pupils by developing 
and demonstrating your communication and 
mentoring skills which will prepare you for life 
beyond Priory. 

Peer Mentors contribute to supporting pupils moving 
up from primary school in settling into their new 
schedule of secondary school life. They may also 
assist pupils with their school work and study skills, 
peer pressure or even issues with attendance and 
behaviour.

You can apply either through an application form, 
verbal interview or PowerPoint presentation - get 
creative!

What to include:

• Why you would like to become a Peer Mentor
• What attributes you would bring to the role
• Describe any experience that would support your 

applications ie, scouts, cadets. 

Enquiries and applications should be submitted 
to Mrs Willis, Learning Support, or can be emailed 
to a.willis@priory.lancs.sch.uk. Application 
forms available on the Year 9 MS Teams.  

Closing date Friday, 1 July 2022.

Attention Year 9 Pupils:
Peer Mentor Applications Now Open

Mrs Willis
Learning Su[[pport 

mailto:a.willis@priory.lancs.sch.uk
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Careers Advice at Priory

Career Adviser, Mrs Khan, offers pupils 
impartial careers, education, information and 
advice and guidance (CEIAG) on careers that 
suit their interests and abilities.  

Pupils may wish to meet with Mrs Khan to 
discuss the various post 16 career pathways 
on offer at colleges, with employers through 
apprenticeship or training programmes, life at 
university and degree courses, or signposting 
for potential work experience.

Mrs Khan can be found in the Careers Office 
along the pastoral corridor.  

To arrange an appointment, pupils should see 
their head of year or parents and pupils can 
email her at :  

s.khan@priory.lancs.sch.uk

Careers: Want to be a Pilot?
Fantasy Wings is a programme which is designed to equip Black, Asian and Minority Ethnic 
young people (13-25) and young women with a critical understanding of the skills required 
and significant career development needed in order to become pilots and enter the Aviation 
Industry. 

At the end of the programme, 50 young people will be selected to have a trial 
flight and three young people will have their 45-hour Private Pilot Licence 
training sponsored by Fantasy Wings. They are partnered with the Biggest 
Aviation organisations in the UK including British Airways, Virgin Atlantic, NATs, 
the Air Race World Championships and much more. Their programme runs in 
person in London, Birmingham and Manchester and begins in October each 
year - one Saturday a month for 10 months.

https://mediacentre.britishairways.com/pressrelease/details/86/0/13825

If you are interested in a place on the programme, please let Mrs Hopes, 
Head of Learning for Life, know urgently.  Please email her at t.hopes@
priory.lancs.sch.uk or contact through Teams.

https://mediacentre.britishairways.com/pressrelease/details/86/0/13825
mailto:.hopes@priory.lancs.sch.uk 
mailto:.hopes@priory.lancs.sch.uk 
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Radiography Career Event
Lancashire Teaching Hospitals NHS Foundation 
Trust event - Saturday, 18 June 2022. 

An hour's interactive event explaining the world of 
Radiography plus information on how to access 
Radiography as a career

This event will take place at LIFE, Chorley Hospital, and 
will allow attendees to explore the world of Diagnostic 
Radiography. It will compromise of four activity stations 
including VR, Meet the Radiographer plus much more. 

Please register via the below Eventbrite link.

www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/hour-careers-diagnostic-
radiography-tickets-349467315147

LIFE Centre, Chorley and South Ribble Hospital
Preston Road, Chorley PR7 1PP

Year 
10 & 11
Go along and meet 
the staff, tour the 
campus and find 
out more about 
the college and its 
courses. 

To register go to>>
w w w. m y e r s c o u g h .
ac.uk/whats-on/course-
a d v i c e - d a y - a n d -
applicant-showcase

See attached is a poster 
for details.

http://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/hour-careers-diagnostic-radiography-tickets-349467315147
http://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/hour-careers-diagnostic-radiography-tickets-349467315147
http://www.myerscough.ac.uk/whats-on/course-advice-day-and-applicant-showcase
http://www.myerscough.ac.uk/whats-on/course-advice-day-and-applicant-showcase
http://www.myerscough.ac.uk/whats-on/course-advice-day-and-applicant-showcase
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Learn to SucceedLearn to Succeed

Year 7 Summer Term - Theme: ‘Making Good Decisions'
Choosing leaders

Year 8 Summer Term - Theme: ‘Committed to Growth'
What are my strengths and weaknesses?

Year 9 Summer Term - Theme: 'Growing in Confidence'
What's so good about showing initiative?

Year 10 Summer Term - Theme: ‘Owning my Decisions'
Which apprenticeship?

Year 11 Summer Term - Theme: 'Finishing with Pride'
---

At Penwortham Priory Academy 
the Learning for Life curriculum is 
designed to support the promotion of 
excellence for pupils and do all it can 
to improve their life chances.

Pupils have two 15 minute Learning 
for Life lessons each week where they 
will participate in the curriculum shown 
opposite.  

Where you will learn things you will need and will use, now 
and in the future

On the curriculum w/c 13 June

Learn to SucceedLearn to Succeed

Leyland Warriors is completely volunteer-run and are trying to boost numbers particularly from 
Years 7, 8 & 9. It's a great opportunity to be part of a team and make new friends. They also run 
after-school club sessions free of charge. For further information, please get in touch with Russ 
Fowley at Leylandwarriors1993@gmail.com  

mailto:Leylandwarriors1993@gmail.com


Learn to SucceedLearn to SucceedLearn to SucceedLearn to Succeed

Accelerated Reader is a computer-based program 
that schools may use to monitor reading practice and 
progress.  It helps teachers guide pupils to books 
that are on their individual reading levels.  Pupils take 
short quizzes after reading a book to check if they’ve 
understood it. Further information at www.priory.
lancs.sch.uk/pupils/online-learning-platforms

This week's overall leaders:

Year 7
Jessica D  7E3  231,052
Kayalnila A  7E2 122,101
Beau M 7E3  121,036
 
Year 8
Emily P  8E2  140,437
Alicia J 8W2 21,230 
Poppy I 8W2 646 

Year 9 
Lewis T 9W1 74,593 
Jessica M 9E1 60,417 
Alex W  9W1 23,595

Mrs Robinson

Assistant Head of English

Well done to those in 8E1 and 9E3 who continued with Bedrock over the half term break and scored plenty of 
points. A particular well done to Shaji and Theo who scored the most points for their classes.

A big well done to those who continued to read and quiz over the 
holidays, bagging themselves words and edging them closer to becoming 
millionaires - particularly to Jessica, Emily and Lewis who read the most 
words in their year groups!

Bedrock classes in the spotlight:
8E1 
Shaji A 57 points
Lucas L  48 points
Emily-Jane H  24 points

This week you were learning these words ...

Antagonise -  cause (someone) to become hostile. 
"the aim was to antagonize visiting supporters"

Enthral - capture the fascinated attention of. "she had 
been so enthralled by the adventure that she had hardly 
noticed the cold"

Derive -  obtain something from (a specified source). 
"they derived great comfort from this assurance".

9E3 
Theo C 51 points
Owen B 50 points
Alex E 43 points

This week you were learning 
these words ...
Amiss - not quite right; inappropriate or out of place.
"there was something amiss about his calculations"

Distinguish - recognise or treat (someone or 
something) as different. "the child is perfectly capable 
of distinguishing reality from fantasy."

Foster- encourage the development of "the teacher's 
task is to foster learning".


